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British Gliding Association 
Aircraft Inspection 

 
Date: 22nd June 2001       

      

 
Subject:  Seat trim obstructing exit from glider 
 
Applicability:  ALL (problem reported on Duo Discus but is applicable to all gliders with seat back edge trim) 
 
Accomplishment: At C of A, annual inspection. 
 
Reason: There is a possibility of the seat trim becoming partially detached from the top of the seat back and catching on the 

pilots parachute while exiting the aircraft. This may impede an emergency exit or possibly deploy the parachute in 
the aircraft. 

 
Instructions: Inspect the seat edging trim if fitted. Replace or reattach if loose. If a replacement trim is not available, remove it to 

avoid any catching. Consideration must be given to alternative seat back edge protection while the trim is removed. 
The seat back is probably made from GRP and can have glass splinters. 
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